
 

  Second Grade News 
Week of Sept. 8, 2015 
 

 

                   In the News: Important Dates: 

We had a GREAT first week of 
school!!  I have really enjoyed getting to 

know your children! They are an awesome 
group of kids and I know we are going to 
have a SUPER year!! 
 
In reading we will be working on Superkids 
all year. We will do word work/ decodable 
reader for 40 min., 20 min. of writing, and 
I will meet with 3 groups for 20 min.  
each day. 
Memory Words to practice at home: 
me, my, her, his, he, she, our, we, you, 
your, they, their 
 
In math we will begin a unit called 
Understanding Addition and Subtraction. 
Please start practicing addition facts at 
home. Also, watch for math papers coming 
home and please give some extra help if 
needed. 

 
In science we will begin a unit on how 
plants grow and change.  This unit will last 
a few weeks. 
 
We will be talking about different types of 
communities in Social Studies. 
 

Monday, Sept. 7- No school due to 
Labor Day 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 8- Book Orders are due 
 
 
 
 

*Our class has decided that each child 
will bring their own snacks for snack 
time this year. This can be brought to 
school each day or a box of granola 
bars, crackers, etc. can be kept in 
his/her locker. White & chocolate milk 
will also be available for snack time. 
** Please send Student Planners back 
every day with the bottom initialed or 
signed so I know that you’ve seen it. 
***If any of you would like to receive 
this newsletter via e-mail.  Please 
send me your e-mail address!! My e-
mail address at school is 
bsaltenberger@npsd.k12.wi.us 
 
        Have a great week!!! 
         -Mrs. Saltenberger 
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